
For the week of March 21 - 28,1997

STUDENT BULLETIN

HIS WEEK AT N.C. j
CHAPEL SCHEDULE for March 21 - 28
Friday, March 21...................................................... Dan Miller
Monday - Thursday , March 24 - 27......................Holy Week
Friday, March 28..................GOOD FRIDAY, College Closed

YOU ARE INVITED to participate 
in a discussion group regarding the 
subject of "accessibility and safety for 
our physically disabled students, 
employees, faculty and visitors" of NC 

campus and buildings. This important discussion will 
be held Monday, March 24th at 4pm in the 
Administrative Center Conference Room. Snacks 
provided!
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Thanks for participating in the Student Satisfaction 
Survey. Four $50 prizes will be awarded to four 
randomly selected students who participate in the 
survey. Remember to turn yours in by Monday, 24th

1997 AMERICAN INDIAN ENDOWED 
SCHOLARSHIP- The Higher Education 
Coordinating Board is accepting applications for the 
1997-98 American Indian Endowed scholarships. 
Applications are available to pick up in the scholarship 
notebook located across the hall from the Financial 
Planning Office in the Administration Building. 
Application must be postmarked no later than May 15, 
1997. details.

STUDENT HANDBOOK & 
p o l ic ie s  are being reviewed 
for the 1997/98 school year. We 

^ ^ K l j i r  are soliciting suggestions and 
feedback from ALL students. 

There will be an open forum on Tuesday, March 25, 
from 7 p.m. to 9 p.m. in M-1 where information and 
suggestions will be discussed. Your ideas and 
suggestions can be dropped off in the small podium by 
the student mail boxes in the Pecota Student Center or 
at the Student Life Office. Questions call the Student 
Life Office at extension 5235 or 5234.

WE ARE LOOKING FOR STUDENTS TO WORK 
IN THE ACADEMIC COMPUTING CENTER
during the 1997-1998 school year. If you are interested 
and qualified, please fill out an application for 
employment. The applications are available in Sheri 
Shirley’s office.

DO YOU EVER find yourself wanting to play an 
awesome network game, but never have a place to do 
so? Well, here is your chance! Come to the Academic 
Computing Center, Sunday, March 23, 1997, from 
8:00 -10:30 p.m.. Bring your own games and the IS 
staff will install them for you.

IS YOUR COMPUTER SLOW? The Academic 
Computing Center has Pentium computers with 16 MB 
of RAM which will make the games scream! The server 
has a whopping 32 MB of RAM.

Do you want to learn how to find 
information on the Internet for your 
research papers? The Academic Computing 
Center is sponsoring two Internet Training Seminars: 

Tuesday, March 25, 1997 7:00PM 
Monday, March 31, 1997 3:00PM

LIBRARY HOURS FOR EASTER BREAK
March 27 - 30

March 27 - Thursday 7:30 AM - 5:00 PM 
March 28 - 30 CLOSED

Regular hours will resume Monday, March 31st.

RESUME WRITING SEMINAR
Monday, March 24
7:00pm - 9:30pm 

Room F-7
Don Doty, M.B.A., a professional business consultant, 
will walk students through the steps of composing a 
winning resume. The second hour of the evening will 
be a "working" hour for students to receive assistance 
in creating or editing their individual resumes.

(Sponsored by N.C. Counseling Center)



HAPPY EASTER!
THE FINAL CLEP EXAM FOR SPRING 
SEMESTER will be given Wednesday, March 
1997 at 2:00pm. This will be the last opportunity for 
transfer students entering with a junior standing or 
those students who are in the final semester of their 
sophomore year to take a CLEP exam. Come to the 
Registrar's Office for further information.

EDUCATION STUDENTS WHO ARE PLANNING 
TO INTERVIEW FOR PROGRAM ENTRY THIS 
FALL: You must submit your Program Completion 
Plan to the Education Office, R-10, by May 2. This 
form should be completed during your Early 
Registration appointment with your advisor.

EDUCATION STUDENTS: Pick up new fall 
admission packets in the education office, R-10.

YOU ARE INVITED TO ATTEND a Voice Recital on 
TUESDAY, MARCH 25th at 7:00 p.m. in the Chapel. 
This recital will feature Devorah 
Williams in selected vocal 
arrangements as well as Ellen 
Jackson in selected piano pieces.
TUESDAY, APRIL 1st at 7:30 p.m. 
is Amy Griffith’s Senior Recital, 
don’t want to miss these two recitals.

GOOD NEIGHBOR DAY, APRIL 12, 1997.
We will be working in the Kirkland area raking 
leaves, painting, cleaning gutters and performing 
other various jobs. Questions call Andrea Whyte at 
extension 6257.

SIGN-UP FOR A REGISTRATION time in the 
Registrar's Office. This is a first come-first register 
basis, so the earlier the registration time the better!

* OPEN GYM SCHEDULE - MARCH 24 - 28
Mon., 3/24......................7 p.m. to 9 p.m. OPEN GYM
Tues., 3/25..........................................NO OPEN GYM
Wed., 3/26...........................................NO OPEN GYM
Thurs., 3/27.............9 p.m. to 10 p.m., Volleyball Club
Fri., 3/28...................... 8 p.m. to 10 p.m., OPEN GYM

* Gym schedule is subject to a]l athletic events

TRACK & FIELD
Saturday, March 22, the Tri-Cities Sports Festival in 
Richland, WA.

WHAT? STILL STICKERLESS? Get your ID Card 
updated with a SPRING '97 sticker in the Student Life 
Office. The library requires a current ID Card with a 
SPRING '97 sticker when checking out books or 
materials.

PICK UP YOUR 1995-96 KARISMA YEARBOOK 
IN THE STUDENT LIFE OFFICE.

ACADEMIC COMPUTING CENTER HOURS
The Academic Computing Center will be open the following 
hours next week:
Sunday, March 23

7:45 - 9:45 a.m.
7:45 - 9:45 a.m.
7:45 - 9:45 a.m.
7:45 - 9:45 a.m.

Monday, March 24 
Tuesday, March 25 
Wed., March 26 
Thursday, March 27

2:00 - 4:45 p.m. 
1:00 - 10:45 p.m. 
3:30-10:45 p.m. 
1:00-10:45 p.m. 
CLOSED

The ACC will open again at 7:30 a.m. Monday, March 31.

LOOKING AHEAD___
Spring Play - C.S. Lewis’ The Lion, the Witch, and 
the Wardrobe, March 20 - 22, 8:00 p.m. to 9:30 p.m., 
in Millard Hall. $2.00 for students & children under 12. 
$5.00 for all others.
Northwest Friday! - March 21 
Sign-up for Fall Registration appt’s. - March 24 - 27 
Recital - given by Devorah Williams, March 25, @ 7:00 
Good Friday - March 28, College Closed 
Recital given by Amy Griffith, April 1, @ 7:30 
Early Fall Registration - April 7 -1 1  
All-School Banquet - Friday, April 25, 6 p.m. to 9 p.m.

CAFETERIA MENU
LUNCH

MONDAY 3/24 TUESDAY 3/25 WEDNESDAY 3/26 THURSDAY 3/27 FRIDAY 3/28
Tacos Italian Chicken Grilled Cheese Monte

Meatloaf Sandwich Sandwich Cristo Sandwich
Turkey Milano Marco Polo Chicken Fish
Noodle Pasta Bake Casserole Divan Sticks
Casserole

DINNER
STEAK NIGHT Chopped French Dip Sandwich GOURMET Homestyle
New York Steak Mushroom Steak BURGER Breaded Cod
Deep Fried Shrimp Homemade Manicotti Carved Turkey Breast BASH!
Pioneer Burgers Alfredo Chicken Pot Pie


